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August  22, 2012
 
 
Dear Rotary Main of Fullerton,
 
Thank you for your continued support of the AYUDA Dental Clinics in the Fullerton School District. 
Hundreds of students have improved their dental health because of this partnership.
 
This year we are pleased to announce that AYUDA has once again offered us two clinics for our schools. 
The Fullerton Collaborative will support the clinics once again by acting as the liaison between AYUDA 
and FSD, working with the schools to identify needy children and staffing the hospitality room during the 
event.
 
We are asking for your financial support again this year in order to continue the services to our 
community.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
 
 
Pam Keller
Office of Child Welfare and Attendance, FSD
Executive Director
Fullerton Collaborative
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